
NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

John A. DeFrancisco

Senator DeFrancisco Helps Unveil the Pango Mobile Parking

System in Auburn
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Senator John A. DeFrancisco speaks during a press conference to announce the Pango

Mobile Parking System on May 3, 2013, in front of the Cayuga County Courthouse. The new

system will allow drivers at various locations in downtown Auburn to pay for metered

parking through their cell phones.  You can sign up for the parking service and download the

app by visiting www.pango-parking.com.

http://www.pango-parking.com

